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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

February 25, 2011

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

HARRY N. MALONE, ESQ.
T 603.695.8532
HMALONE@DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

Re: DT 10-183; Petition by Certain Rural Telephone Companies Regarding CLEC
Registrations Within Their Exchanges

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-docketed matter are an original and seven (7) copies of
the Reply Brief of the Rural Telephone Companies.

A compact disk containing the reply brief is also enclosed.

Very tr’ily yours,

Harry N. Ma one
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Enclosures

cc: Electronic Service List
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